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Ohio Building and courts without power

SUMMIT COUNTY, OHIO—Due to a power outage in
downtown Akron, Summit County offices located in the Ohio
Building, including the Executive and Fiscal offices are offering
limited services on Monday, January 24. Several Akron
municipal offices are also offering limited services. Common
Pleas Court, Probate Court and Akron Municipal Court will be
closed on Monday, January 24. Domestic Relations Court and
the County Clerk of Courts offices are both open for full service.

Please monitor County Executive social media for updates.
County offices in other locations are open for full services.

Court  users with questions should refer to
https://akronmunicipalcourt.org/ or www.summitcpcourt.net.
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